



Wednesday 10th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am sending this letter to share plans we will be implementing to support your children in preparation for their upcoming SATs.

Having considered the outcomes of their autumn assessments and end of year targets, we have created smaller learning groups for Maths and English. The children will be informed who their teachers will be tomorrow. Please discuss this with them when they come home.

The children will remain in their full classes in the afternoons. However, there may be some further interventions that also take place then.

The groupings will be fluid and subject to change as school deems necessary.

Thank you for your on-going support of our school.

Kind Regards

Ms Z Adam (Head Teacher) and the Year 6 Team.